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Beacon Falls Board of Finance 

10 Maple Ave. 

Beacon Falls, CT  06403 
 

 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 

Board of Finance Special Workshop 

Tuesday May 28, 2013 

(Draft Copy-Subject to Revision) 

 

 

A Beacon Falls Board of Finance Auditor Selection subcommittee met to conduct 

interviews with the candidates who submitted bids for Town Auditor beginning at 6 p.m. 

Members present: Joe Dowdell, Jack Levine, Robert Doiron 

 

Individual interviews were conducted with the following Town Auditor candidates who 

submitted proposals based on the RFP then gave a presentation to the subcommittee and 

participated in a question and answer session: 

 

o Joseph Centofanti and Melissa Ferrucci of Cohn Reznick, LLP, 76 Batterson Park 

Road, Farmington, CT 

 

o Marcia Marien of O’Connor Davies, LLP, 100 Great Meadow Road, Wethersfield, 

CT 

 

o Michael VanDenventer of Mahoney, Sabol & Co. LLP, 95 Glastonbury Boulevard, 

Suite 201, Glastonbury, CT 

 

 

 Interviews were completed at 7:10 

 

After discussion, there was a unanimous decision to make a recommendation to the Board 

of Finance to hire the firm of Mahoney, Sabol & Co. as the Town Auditor. 

 

 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Martha Melville 

Clerk for the Board of Finance 

 


